


I understand the need to maintain our existing pipeline systems, for safety reasons, but, similar to
plans for replacing bridges and roads, these should be prioritized by least cost and severity.

At this time, when the biggest areas of economic growth are in solar and wind, and we're looking
at the last decade in which to transform our energy system, it would be a failure for the PUC to
green light the Granite Bridge Pipeline, without first performing an thorough examination of all
of our alternatives.

As ratepayers we will be left paying the stranded costs for this project.

Sincerely,

Michelle Russell
89 Old Dublin Rd
Hancock NH 03449



